
 

Dear Juliette Mentor, 

We’re excited that you and your Juliette will be participating in the Cookie Program! Please see the included Caregiver 

Guide for important information and whenever you see the guide talk about getting things to your troop leader, you will 

be working with me, the GSMW Juliette Coordinator. I have also included the Juliette Cookie FAQ’s that you will find 

helpful throughout the Cookie Program, so keep it handy. You will use an online form to submit your initial order and 

reward choices, shipping information, and order verification. Please complete and submit the form even if you have not 

collected any orders on the paper order card. Please visit www.gsmw.org/juliettescookies to access the form and other 

important information for the Cookie Program. At the conclusion of the Cookie Program, you will send collected money to 

Council with the Juliette Program Deposit Form. Please see below for my contact information and I will assist you and your 

Juliette during the Cookie Program. 

Juliette Coordinator: Bridget Moore Email: bridgetm@gsmw.org        Phone: 1-800-736-5243 ext 2026 

 

Here are some important dates and times when you will need to communicate with me:  

End of Jan/start of Feb Set up Juliette’s Smart Cookies online store 

February 3 Cookie Program Begins 

February 19 11:59 pm Complete the online cookie submission form even if you have not collected any orders on 

the paper order card. Each variety will be rounded up to the next case.  

March 13-21 Product pick up/delivery- I will coordinate with you 

March 24- April 16 Cookie Booths and continue to take customer order - I can help if you need more cookies 

April 16 Cookie Program Ends 

By April 25 Submit all money collected to GSMW (please see Juliette Cookie FAQ’s for instructions) 

June Rewards arrive – I will coordinate with you  

 

As you go through the Financial Literacy Program with your Girl Scout, we are here to help you. I will assist with getting 

your order input and answering any questions you might have. We want this to be a fun and successful experience for your 

Juliette Girl Scout! Following her participation in the Financial Literacy Programs, you can request Juliette funds to help 

pay for membership, program materials, badges, and Council events or resident camps – the Juliette Fund Request form is 

found at www.gsmw.org.   

 

Thank you for being an active part of your Juliette’s journey in Girl Scouting! We hope this is a fun-filled year for you both 

and look forward to assisting you.  

Thanks you, 

 

Bridget Moore 

Girl Scouts of Montana and Wyoming 

Juliette Coordinator 
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